
 

22nd May 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 7 - 9 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Hollygirt 140 Year Anniversary - Celebration Day, Thursday 28th June 2018 

To celebrate 140 years of Hollygirt, we will be having a day of celebration on Thursday 28 th June for 

pupils in years 7 to 9. On this day, we are asking that pupils come dressed in Victorian costume, 

where we will have an ‘off timetable’ day planned of unusual and cross-curricular events. We are hoping 

to be as authentically Victorian as possible! 

 

This is sure to be a fun day for both pupils and staff and we hope everyone will get in the spirit to help us 

re-create Hollygirt from 140 years ago. 

 

Continuing with the celebrations, there are only a few tickets remaining for our prestigious gala dinner 

taking place on the evening of Saturday 30th June at the Nottingham Council House. Tickets can be 

booked via the following address: http://hollygirt.co.uk/140years/ 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs P Hutley 

Headmistress 
 

 

 

 

http://hollygirt.co.uk/140years/

